
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 1st August 2025 
 

INTERNSHIP COMPLETION LETTER  

 

 

To  
Harsh Kumar, 

 
This is to inform you that Mr. Harsh Kumar has completed his training with MLINOTS TECHNOLOGIES PRIVATE LIMITED 
as a Software Engineer Trainee (DevOps from April 2025 to July 2025. 

 
During the period of his training, he worked with the Technology department. He was highly motivated and hardworking. 
He worked sincerely at his tasks and did a very good job. 

 

His association was very fruitful with us. We wish him every success in his life and career. 

 

For MLINOTS TECHNOLOGIES PRIVATE LIMITED. 

 

Vidhi Saxena  

HR Executive 

 
 
 

 


